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From: Catherine Farrell <clf_scw@hotmail.com> 
Date: March 15, 2021 at 6:58:05 AM EDT 
To: JRaitt@town.arlington.ma.us 
Subject: Accessory Dwelling Units 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email system. Do not click links 
or open attachments unless you recognize the REAL sender (whose email address in the From: line in "
< >" brackets) and you know the content is safe.

Dear Ms. Rai�,

I am wri�ng this email in support of Ar�cle 43, Accessory Dwelling Units, 
which is before the Redevelopment Board tonight.

I support this ar�cle because it will:

1.  Create independent living space for seniors and others;
2.  Increase diversity in housing in Arlington;
3.  Help residents conserve their property values and help the town with its tax base.                

                                                     

I am sorry I cannot a�end the mee�ng due to a prior commitment.

Sincerely,

 Catherine Farrell
76 Park St.
Arlington, MA 02474


